
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Fact Sheet 
Indooroopilly Roundabout Upgrade 

  
 

Managing traffic disruptions 
 

 

Council will work hard to minimise traffic 
disruption throughout the Indooroopilly 
Roundabout Upgrade project. 

 

How we manage traffic disruptions 
 

The level of traffic management required depends 
on a variety of factors, including the location and 
complexity of the works.  
 
Projects in busier areas such as Indooroopilly, 
require a higher level of traffic management, as 
motorists, cyclists, pedestrians and workers 
interact with heavy equipment. 
 
The construction contractor is required to submit 
traffic management plans to Council for review 
prior to any works starting.  These plans are 
thoroughly reviewed by Council engineers to 
ensure they comply with the requirements of the 
Manual of Uniform Control Devices (MUTCD). 
 
The project team will be working closely with 
Council’s Congestion Reduction Unit (CRU) with 
regard to lane closures and detours to ensure the 
most efficient traffic management plans are in 
place for all road users. 

 
How we manage traffic during 
construction  
 
Traffic conditions will change progressively as the 
works proceed and we ask all road and footpath 
users to stay alert, be patient and pay close attention 
to the latest project signage. 
 
Traffic management methods include: 

• using safety barriers between traffic and 
construction zones 

• reducing speed limits around the works area  

• temporary lane or road closures 

• installation of road signage 

• working during the night when traffic volumes 
are at their lowest. 

 
Signage will be in place to safely direct road 
users around the site. Council urges motorists to 
take care when passing through the work site and 
follow the directions of traffic controllers. 
 
 

How we communicate traffic changes 
 

Wherever possible, Council will provide advanced 
notice to local residents, the wider community, 
pedestrians and road users, outlining any changes 
to road conditions that may impact their daily 
commute. 
 
Council uses the following notification methods to 
inform the community: 

• electronic messages signs around the project on 
Moggill Road and Coonan Street 

• information on Council’s website (search: 
Indooroopilly Roundabout Upgrade) 

• works notices delivered to local residents 

• newsletters to let the wider community know the 
current project status 

• email and SMS notifications to stakeholder and 
road user groups – register for regular updates 
on Councils website (search: Indooroopilly 
Roundabout Upgrade). 

 
We will continue to speak with key stakeholder 
groups such as local emergency services. 
 

More information 
 
If you have any questions about the project, please 
contact the project team during business hours on 
1800 572 132 or email 
cityprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au.  
 
For information outside of business hours, please 
call Council’s 24-hour Contact Centre on 3403 
8888. 
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